
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you, thank you and thank you.  Yesterday’s scorcher of a summer 
fair was amazing!  Your generosity and support is so appreciated and it 
was lovely to see so many happy faces, young and old, coming together and 
having a great time.  Again, a massive thank you to the Mr and Mrs 
Hird.  Not only for donating their amazing hire equipment, but also the      
labour involved in putting it up and taking it down – it is immensely                      
generous of them.   And we raised £2000 !!!  That is incredible.  Rest             
assured – we will make sure every penny of that finds its way to the              
children, be it: trips, treats, medals, visitors etc..  It will make a HUGE 
difference and is one of the reasons why Lanner is the best school in the 
world!!  I would also like to thank the year 6 children for their hard work 
at the fair.  We were a little short staffed this year – but fear not.  The 
amazing Y6s stepped up and ran the show brilliantly.  They really are an 
amazing cohort of children and we will all miss them so much.  

 

Thank you all so much – enjoy the sunshine and we look forward to seeing 
you all next week.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th July 2025 

Summer term issue 11 



Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Emre, Theo, Ava 

Y2: All of Year 2 

Y3: Des, Harry, Ella 

Y4: Gracie, Tilly, George 

 Y5: Riley, Emily, Livvy 

Y6: All of Year 6 

Our word of the week is friendly –  

 

Definition 1  — welcoming and pleasant toward             

others.  

 

Definition 2  — kind and helpful.  

 

The friendly lollipop-person waves to               

us when we cross the road. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

 

 

 Monday 14th July—Y6 production @ 

1.30pm & 6pm (see details on seesaw) 

 Thursday 17th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 Friday 18th July—last day of term  

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 

 

 



Year 6 are very excited to be performing for friends and family on Monday 14th July. On Thursday, 

they performed at dress rehearsal for the school which was fantastic! We can’t wait to see the final 

performances!  



Well done Year 5 on being awarded ‘Highly Commended’ 

in the Kingfisher Awards!  

Please note there are no clubs                 

next week.  



‘génial’  

Means ‘great’ in                 

French


